
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                          REPLY TO                                                                      
                          ATTENTION OF:         

 
 

DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
ARMY CONTRACTING COMMAND - REDSTONE 

BUILDING 5303, MARTIN ROAD 
REDSTONE ARSENAL, ALABAMA 35895-5000 

 
June 3, 2014 

Contract Operations B, Division 2 
CCAM-CAB-B/N. Mendiola 
 
SUBJECT: Rejection of LCE Newport Beach – IT, Inc. (LCE), Proposal Submission for 
the Design, Development, Demonstration and Integration (D3I), Domain 2 (D2), 
Request for Proposals (RFP) W9113M-13-R-0011 
 
Mr. Dennis Matthews 
LCE Newport Beach–IT, Inc. 
1176 Sandhill Ave 
Carson, CA 90746 
 
Dear Mr. Matthews, 
 
 Reference LCE’s proposal received by the Government on December 17, 2013 
(hard copies and CDs of all volumes) in response to the D3I D2 RFP W9113M-13-R-
0011.  In accordance with RFP Section L.4, Proposal Preparation Instructions, and 
based upon review of the submitted LCE proposal in response to the above-subject 
solicitation, LCE’s proposal is rejected and will not be evaluated for the reasons 
provided in the enclosure to this letter.  Since the Government’s evaluation is 
dependent on the information furnished in a proposal, it is the offeror’s responsibility to 
submit an adequately written proposal.  Therefore, a proposal that does not contain the 
required information, as stated in the RFP, is subject to rejection by the Government. 
LCE’s proposal materially failed to meet the requirements of the RFP. 
 
 Thank you for your interest in the above referenced solicitation and the U.S. 
Army requirements that support the Warfighter.  As a small business, you are 
encouraged to contact your local Office of Small Business (OSB) for assistance.  The 
United States Army Space and Missile Defense Command/Army Forces Strategic 
Command OSB point of contact is Christina R. Ryan, who can be reached at (256) 
955-3413 or christina.r.ryan2.civ@mail.mil.  Please continue to review 
www.FedBizOpps.gov and this organization’s website for future acquisition 
opportunities.  If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned at 
neisha.m.mendiola.civ@mail.mil. 
 
      Sincerely,      

      

X
Neisha M. Mendiola
Contracting Officer  

Enclosure – Noncompliance Memorandum 

PROCUREMENT SENSITIVE INFORMATION – SEE FAR 2.101 AND FAR 3.104 
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